
 

 

 

City of Glendale Policy for International Energy Conservation Code Compliance 

 

Effective December 1, 2012, it shall be the city of Glendale’s policy that proof of 

compliance with the adopted International Energy Conservation Code shall be 

accomplished by the specific architect/engineer/designer of record (Mechanical, 

Electrical, or Architect) providing documentation that the design and installation 

meet the specific requirements of their respective disciplines as outlined in the 

Code. 

This may be accomplished by the architect/engineer of record or their assigned 

third party qualified agency. 

The city of Glendale will issue “Special Inspection Certificates” for each discipline 

at the plan review stage. These certificates will outline what is needed from the 

owner and the architect/engineer. These certificates will need to be completed 

before a permit can be issued and then submitted to the city of Glendale when the 

project is complete. 
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